
 

NOTIFICATION OF UPCOMING PROTECTED INDUSTRIAL 

ACTIONS - UPDATE #10 

Dear Valued Customers,   

I write to inform you about the impending work actions that have been notified to DP 

World by members CFMMEU-MUA DIVISION and its impact on our operations.   

DP World is committed to achieving a mutually beneficial agreement, ensuring trade 

continuity, and addressing the evolving needs of our Customers, Economy, Industry 

and Business.    

However, despite our best efforts to reach an understanding, the CFMMEU-MUA 

DIVISION has outlined a series of work bans and stoppages from Monday, 20 

November to Monday, 4 December.  

  

VIEW FULL LIST OF UPCOMING PROTECTED INDUSTRIAL ACTIONS HERE 

We deeply regret any inconvenience caused due to these ongoing bans and are 

working to ensure a seamless experience for our customers. 

For any concerns or if further clarification is required, please reach out via email 

at Rohit.sukumar@dpworld.com.au and cct.schedule@dpworld.com.au. 

For any media inquiries, please reach out to Blake.Tierney@dpworld.com.au. 

Sincerely,  

Ravi Sheshadri 

Vice President - Commercial - Ports & Terminals  
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